

UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS

MARINE CORPS BASE PSC Box 20004 Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-0004

> In reply refer to: 5720 BEMD

2 5 FEB 2003

Major Thomas A. Townsend, USMC (Ret)

Dear Major Townsend:

This letter responds to your letter of January 23, 2003 to the Commanding General, Marine Corps Base (MCB), Camp Lejeune. Your letter specifically references your correspondence of December 30, 2002 and again requests information about modeling technology and other technology-based tools utilized by MCB, Camp Lejeune.

I hope you have now received our January 30, 2003 response to your December 30, 2002 letter and that the information provided is responsive to your query. Additionally, you may wish to reference Headquarters, U.S. Marine Corps' February 11, 2003 response to you regarding future cooperation and coordination with the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) at Camp Lejeune. For further information concerning the Public Health Study and evaluations undertaken by ATSDR in support of this Study, you should contact ATSDR directly.

Sincerely,

SCOTT A. BREWER, PE

Director, Environmental Management

By direction of

the Commanding General

CLW 000003470